
SONICS SHOUTOUT WEEK 9 UPDATE 

Interested in sponsoring? 
Our program is always welcoming new sponsors! If you think this is       

something your organization would consider, contact us at                       

sponsorship@allendalerobotics.com or scan the QR code for more details. 

Design Team 
This week, design team worked on 

adding weight reduction to the CAD 

models of the robot. Our new  

members have also been learning 

how to scout match events on our 

scouting app. 

 

Build Team 
This week, build finalized the robot 

with all the weight reduction. They 

spent the week removing some 

parts of the robot to add          

weight-reduction. 

 

Fabrication Team 
Fabrication has been busy       

manufacturing the parts with the 

updated weight reductions. They 

also have been helping build team 

assemble them back into the robot. 

 

 

Programming/Wiring Team 
While the robot is still under minor 

construction, the programming 

team has become the wiring team. 

As the name suggests, this team is 

in charge of wiring all the motors, 

sensors and pneumatics on the   

robot. 

 

Sponsor Shoutout 
We are happy to recognize one of our sponsors,                

Century Driving School. This year they’ve generously 

come alongside us with a financial donations for both 

our high school and middle school teams. 

Allendale Robotics thanks you!  Be sure to keep check-

ing your inboxes for our weekly updates!  

Competitions In Sight 
With our first competition this 

week, our team is finishing up 

with weight reductions, minor 

debugging and wiring. Overall, 

spirits are high and everyone is 

anxiously awaiting this           

Friday. 



THANK YOU SPONSORS FOR YOUR SUPPORT 


